
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This will be the last newsletter this academic year and even though I say it every year, hasn’t time flown!  We have 
had a wonderful year and the children at Grangefield are a credit to you all.  Thank you for your constant support.  It 
is always an emotional time as we say goodbye to our Year 6 children who have now completed their journey at 
Grangefield and go on to start their new adventure in ‘big’ school.   They are an absolute credit to their parents and 
have been a pleasure to teach, we will miss them.  We wish them all the very best and please do keep in touch.   I 
would also like to say a final goodbye to Mr Marchment and Miss Pollard, Mrs Gray and Mrs Hester; we wish them 
luck for the future and thank them for all they have contributed to life at Grangefield.  We hope that all of you and 
the children have an enjoyable break and we look forward to welcoming everyone back in September for the next 
academic year.   
 
FOGs 
I also want to say a huge thank you to Tracey Pewtner who is the Chair of our FOGs.  Tracey will step down at the 
next meeting and she has done so very much for our school.  Tracey has helped raise and secure lots of money which 
has allowed Grangefield to buy the extras which are a huge benefit for our children. 
 
Reception 
Here are some great photos of Reception’s Pirate day with a real life Pirate and their beach party.  
 

 
Sports Day Results 
We had two great sports days over the last couple of weeks.  The children got to participate in a range of track and 
field events.  We had a number of track records that were set and all children got to contribute towards their owl 
group totals.  Children had a fantastic time and it was lovely to see so many of the children displaying the school 
games values.  KS1, KS2 and overall results are below.   Well done to Great Grey’s who were the overall winners.   It 
was fantastic to see so many families supporting the events and even taking part in an adult egg and spoon race. 
 
 
 
 

Date  Activity                                                                                         Date Activity 

14 July Dress rehearsal for Drama Club performance 20 July End of Term – 2pm finish  

16 July Drama Club Presents – Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory 6pm 

4 Sept Term 1 Starts 

17 July Sports Awards Evening – 6pm  10 Sept Curriculum Evenings 
Year 2  - 5.30pm-6.15pm 
Year 3 – 6.15pm-7pm 

18 July Year 2 Production and Graduation – 1.30pm 12 Sept Curriculum Evenings 
Year 5 – 5.30pm-6.15pm 
Year 4 – 6.15pm-7pm 
Year 6 7pm-7.45pm 

19 July Year 6 Production and Graduation – 1.30pm 19 Sept Reception - EYFS and Phonics 5.30pm-6.15pm 
Year 1 – 6.15-7pm 

20 July Whole School Activity Day – children can dress up as 
circus characters or in brightly coloured clothing 
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 Great Grey Tawny Barn Eagle Snowy Hawk 

KS1 71 62 87 74 62 60 

KS2 187 170 162 183 171 169 

Overall 258 232 249 257 233 229 

Place 1 5 3 2 4 6 

 
Curriculum Meetings 
Please note the following dates in your diary.  It is very important to try to attend these meetings.  Thank you for 
your co-operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory – Monday 16 July 6pm 
The performance of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory will take place on Monday 16 July at 6pm.  We welcome 
anyone who would like to come along to watch.  I would like to thank the Year 10 Cleeve students, Max, Naomi and 
Lotte who have given up their time and worked hard in delivering this drama club and look forward to seeing their 
production on Monday. 
 
Clubs 
The clubs for next term will be sent out sometime in 
the first week back to school.  For your information, 
teacher clubs will not start until Week 3. 
 
Circus Day 
On Friday we are having a Circus Day at school 
including a big top!  Children can wear bright colours 
or circus clothes. 
 
Next  Academic Year 5 and Year 6 parents 
Reminder dates for your diary: 

 11 September – 5.30pm – Head at Winchcombe School -  Mr Hall 

 18 September – 6pm – Principle at Cleeve School – Mr Richards 
 
Sports Awards 
Please do come along to our presentation evening on Tuesday where we will be celebrating and reviewing the 
sporting achievements over the year.  
 
Reminders 

 It is very important that all overdue payments for Grange Money and school dinners are cleared from your 
account now.   Please check your balances urgently. 

 If you have any old PE kit no longer required we would be grateful if you could bring it into school. 

 Over the weekend, please have a good search for any reading or library books that might have made their 
way home.   We would like as many books back as possible so we can start sorting so we are ready for 
September.   Next week no books will go home, but still bring in book bags. 

 
Have a good weekend. 
Mrs Lewis  
 

 

Monday 10 September Phase 2 Year 2  - 5.30pm-6.15pm 
Year 3 – 6.15pm-7pm  

Wednesday 12 September Phase 3 Year 5 – 5.30pm-6.15pm 
Year 4 – 6.15-7pm 
Year 6 7pm-7.45pm 

Wednesday 19 September Phase 1 Reception - EYFS and Phonics 5.30pm-6.15pm 
Year 1 – 6.15pm-7pm  

Well done to the last weeks Super Achievers who 
have each earned a certificate and  
10 Owl Merits for their Owl Group 

Reception Betsy, Antony, Andrea, Antek and 
Jacob 

Year 1 TommieB and all of Y1B 

Year 2 Jacob and all of 2A  

Year 4 Cameron and Charlie St 

Year 5 Bhavia and Min 

  
 

 

 


